
Appraisal Subcommittee
Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council

June 16, 1998

Eric J. Awes
103 Violet Drive
Lower Burrell, Pa. 15068

Dear Mr. Awes;

Thank you for your June 3 and June 7, 1998 letters. Congratulations on the completion of
your requirements for General Certification in Pennsylvania. We hope that you will have a
successful future as a professional real estate appraiser.

If you have any other questions, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Ben Henson
Executive Director


